
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/2/2016 10:13:39 AM
Subject: FW: York County Day

From: Pisarik, Holly
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 10:08 AM
To: Glaccum, David; Mottel, Haley
Subject: York County Day

The York County Chamber Young Professionals Group is hosting a lunch at Hickory Tavern in Columbia on Feb. 23 at 
noon. They are looking for someone from the Governor's Office who is a “legislative advisor of sorts” to speak at the 
lunch. Last year Tommy Pope spoke to the group. Are either of you interested?

Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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